
 

Galbraith Creek Revegetation - A brief history in pictures, 2022 

Whitsunday Catchment Landcare has been revegetating Galbraith Creek adjacent to Galbraith Park 

in Cannonvale since 2009/2010. These works have connected riparian zones, enabling connectivity 

for fauna and flora, as well as assisting with shading our weeds and improving habitat in the creek 

systems. Works are conducted when grants or funds are available for site preparation, mulch, 

irrigation and trees. Tree planting has been carried out by Landcare volunteers, local school students 

and members of the public.  Maintenance is conducted by Landcare volunteers.  Due to the hard 

work of all these volunteers, this site is almost complete. We anticipate that, with some support, 

planting at this site could be completed in the next 12 months. Maintenance will continue beyond 

that to ensure success of these plantings. 
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Galbraith Creek 
2010; soon after 

the first 
revegetation 

stage. 

 

 
 



Galbraith Creek 
2014 

 



Galbraith Creek 
2020; after 

multiple stages 
of revegetation. 

 



One of the 
sections in 2021 
being prepared 

and mulched for 
revegetation. 

The trees in the 
background are 
from planting 

activities in 
previous years. 

 
 


